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Almonte United Church 
106 Elgin Street, P.O Box 190 Almonte, Ontario KOA 1A0 

Tel: 256-1355 • Email: office@almonteunited.com • Web: www.almonteunited.com  

_________________________________________________________    

Sunday, June 29, 2025 10:30 am 
We gather today on the traditional and unceded territory  

of the Algonquin Anishnaabe Nation. 
May we dwell on this land with respect and peace. 

 

Celebrating Canada Day 
 

Musical Prelude 
 
Land Acknowledgement  
 
Welcome and Announcements 
 
The Call to Worship: (in unison) 
“Our souls wait for the Lord; 
God is our help and shield. 
Our hearts are glad in the Lord, 
because we trust in his holy name.  
Let your steadfast love, O Lord,  
be upon us now, as we hope in you.” 
So let us worship God!  
(Psalm 33:20-22; adapted) 
 
Opening Hymn: 523 (vu) “O God, of All the Many Lands”' 
 
The Gathering Prayer: 
Great Creator God, in the midst of our celebrations, we 
pause to express our gratitude for this wonderful 
country, Canada…..for its natural beauty and 
productivity; for the diverse gifts of its peoples from so 
many lands; and for the multitude of gifts shared in this 
place, in our country, and around the world. Be 
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especially with us now, we pray, in all that we do 
together here, for we pray in Jesus, name. Amen.  
 
The Summer Choir 
 
A Mission Story 
 
The Scripture Lesson: Matthew 25:31-45.  
(page 807) “Jesus tells about the Divine Judgement of the 
Nations.” 
 
Meditation 
 
Hymn: 53 (MV) “God who Spread the Boundless Prairie” 
 
       The offering is collected- 
*Sung Response: MV#191  
“What can I do? What can I bring?  
What can I say? What can I sing?  
I’ll sing with joy. I’ll say a prayer. 
I’ll bring my love. I’ll do my share” x2 
        Dedication of Offerings 
 
The Prayers and The Lord’s Prayer 
 
The Closing Hymn: 528 (vu) “God of Life” 
 
The Commissioning and Benediction 
 
Singing of “O Canada” 
 
Musical Postlude 
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Congregational News 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT: OFFICE CLOSURE 
 

The office is now closed and will re-open, Thursday 
July 3rd at 10:00 am. If you have a pastoral 
emergency during this time, please contact  
Rev. Heather Kinkaid at 613-619-5966. 
______________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
Join us in the hall after service for 
cake to celebrate all the June 
Birthdays! 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________ 

 

 

Financial Donations by E-transfer: 
During the pandemic we began to 

receive donations by e-transfer. For many people it 

is a quick and easy way to make a weekly financial 

donation. The email address 

is office@almonteunited.com and please include 

your name and contact information in the message line. 
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What’s On at aUC this Week 
 

Office hours:  
The office is currently closed and will reopen on 

Thursday July 3rd, at 10:00 am 
 

Monday, June 30 
5:30 Taekwon Do 

 
Tuesday, July 1 

10:00 Mom & Baby Physio Workout 
 

Wednesday, July 2 
1:00 Carebridge Pilates 

5:30 Taekwon Do 
 

Thursday, July 3 
10:00 Mom & Baby Physio Workout 

 
Friday July 4 

9:30 Lisa Kmiel Yoga 
7:00 Sound Healing 

 
Saturday, July 5 

 
Sunday, July 6 

10:30 Sunday Worship 
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Almonte United Church 

106 Elgin St. P.O. Box 190 
Almonte, ON 

K0A 1A0 
613-256-1355 

www.almonteunited.com  

Almonte, ON 
 
 
 

Office phone number: (613) 256-1355 

Office email address:  office@almonteunited.com     

Auld Kirk Cemetery:  Auldkirk@almonteunited.com                        

Website: www.almonteunited.com 

Rev. Heather’s email address: grovesprings@sympatico.ca 

For emergencies, please contact  
Rev. Heather at 613-619-5966 

 

 Minister:     Rev. Heather Kinkaid 
Choir Director:                     Neil Milnes  
Guest Pianist :                      David Fewtrell 
Custodian:   Kim Julian 
Office:   Virginia Atkinson 
Counter this month:           Louise Owens & 
                                                    Donna Lowry 
Greeter:   Laurie Blackstock & 
                                                    Evelyn Ironside 
Greeter next week:  John & Dorothy Day 
Reader:               Bernadette  
                                                              van Duyvendyk 
Reader next week:  Eleanor Rintoul 
Sunday School:  Margie Graff 
Sound System                       Bob Lesser & 
                                                   Laurie Blackstock 
                                                   John Day 
  

 

         N.B.  We have an automated external defibrillator!  
         It can be found on the table outside the office door. 
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